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18 February, 2021 
 
Dear parent or caregiver of ___________________, 
 
We are lucky to have the opportunity for a group of 18 children to attend the ​Royal New Zealand Ballet 
‘Tutu’s on Tour for Schools’.​  Your child had indicated that they enjoy dance and is interested in coming 
to the concert.  The Hamilton performance will be held at Clarence St Theatre on ​Tuesday 9 March ​, 
12.30pm – 1.30pm.  Doors open at 12.00pm to enable us to find our seats.  
 
If you are happy for your child to attend this concert please complete the slip below and return to Ms 
Antoniadis in Room 3.  Please return your slip by Friday 26 February. 
 
We require transport to and from the event, unfortunately there is no opportunity for parents or caregivers 
to stay and watch. If you are able to help with transport, firstly thank you, and please also complete the slip 
below and return to me.  I will email or text closer to the date if we need your help. We aim to leave school 
at 11.30am to ensure we arrive in time.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email me ​nantoniadis@kns.ac.nz  
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Hei konā mai rā, nā Nicole Antoniadis 
Kaiako - Akomanga 3 | Arts Coordinator 
Knighton Normal School 
 

 

RNZB TUTU’S ON TOUR Tuesday 9 March, 2021 

Return this slip by Friday 26 February 

I give permission for _____________________________________ from room _____ to attend the RNZB ‘Tutu’s 

on Tour School Concert’ on Tuesday 9 March           ​�​ please tick 

I am able to provide transport for _______ children in full seat belts. 

I have a full drivers license and current WOF and registration       ​ �​ please tick 

Parent/Caregiver’s Name _________________________________ Phone Number _______________________ 

Email __________________________________ 
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